
Thank you for your interest in scholarship 

opportunities at North Carolina Central University 

for the 2014-15 academic year.   

Our scholarship deadline was February 28, 2014.  

For applicants who submitted on-time completed 

applications, scholarship recipients will be notified 

on April 30, 2014. 

 

  
 

 


